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DATE: October 8,2008 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Catherine S. Beard, Regulatory Analyst 11, Division of Regulatory Compliance 
Adam J. Teitzman, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the General Counsel 

Request to Close Docket 080623-TP RE: 

In accordance with AF'M 2,07(~)(2)(d)(l), staff requests that Docket 080623-TP be closed and 
document number 09322-08 be moved to Docket 070586-TP. Docket 080623-TP was 
erroneously opened. TracFone was granted ETC status by the Commission in Docket 070586- 
TP, however TracFone is marketing the Lifeline phones and program under the name SafeLink. 
TracFone was advised to file the fictitious name with the Florida Division of Corporations and 

letter stating it will be using the name SafeLink to market the 
09322-08 is the notification letter, therefore staff requests 

number 09322-08 be moved to Docket 070586-TP. 

cc: Bob Casey, Lisa Harvey, Beth Salak - RCP 4B 


